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New Referrals

We are still happy to be receiving Warm Front referrals but are not

currently actively marketing and promoting Warm Front as the scheme

has been in extremely high demand over the last few months and are catching up with the backlog before actively seeking more. Surveyors still have over 37K on their laptops to work through
Allocation of New Work
We are continuing to progress with allocations and are clearing backlogs of Work in progress.

Pre Budget Report and Additional Funding 

You will have heard that WF has had an additional £150m for the next financial year starting April 10. This brings next financial years budget up to £345m. It is expected the additional £150m will allow us to assist an additional 75k households.  

Scheme Changes Roll Outs Continue Region by Region
Expected dates:

1st April

Hampshire, West Sussex, Oxfordshire, Buckinghamshire, Berkshire

1st May

Kent, East Sussex, Surrey

Point to note here is that as the changes 'Go Live' we will move from eaga assessors to eaga technical surveyors who are industry qualified and will be doing CAD drawings etc and recommending a specific technical spec. 

CERT Funding

At the moment we have limited access to CERT funding to trade insulation measures where possible. This is something we are currently looking to address.

